
 

Dear Students and Parents, 
 
Welcome to Schweinfurt High School’s second year!  
 
On behalf of the entire school staff, we would like to welcome you to an exciting school year. We 
are looking forward to working with you in our collaborative efforts to provide your 
son/daughter with a successful, productive, and rewarding educational experience. Your full 
participation and active involvement in the educational program will produce a vital impact to 
our overall success in achieving academic excellence. 
 
Parents are highly encouraged to visit our school, join the School Advisory Council, Athletic 
Booster Club, IAC, and other parent organizations. Please become fully engaged in your 
student’s educational journey at Schweinfurt High School. We are fortunate to partner with       
our community and continue new traditions as we prepare a generation of DODEA students for    
their successful futures.  
 
The student handbook has been prepared to identify school policies and procedures that have 
been established to protect the health, safety, and welfare of our students and staff. The overall 
imperative is to foster the best possible learning environment in which students may grow,     
exhibit personal responsibility, and exercise positive citizenship.  
 
Schweinfurt High School is always open to your suggestions, questions, and concerns, please 
inform us of your particular concerns as soon as they arise. Our intent is to respond to your 
concerns and collaborate together towards positive resolutions. You may call or send an email 
requesting an appointment with the school administration and school staff members. This is        
an exciting year for the Schweinfurt Military Community as we partner together in providing     
each of your students an exemplary DODEA educational experience! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Dr. Vince Diaz, Principal                                           Mr. Marc Villarreal, Assistant Principal 
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